
 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

Parking 

We have once again had a complaint 
from a local resident regarding parents 
parking on Stafford Square in a space 
which is for residents only.  One       
resident said that her drive has been 
blocked and she could not actually get 
on to her own drive. 

Please be considerate when parking up at the     
beginning and end of the school day.  There are   
only approximately 8 spaces on Stafford Square 
available for non-residents.  The church car park 
should also not be used—it is for the groups who 
use the church only. 

Eid Mubarak 
This week, we enjoyed learning about 
Eid and hearing how our friends       
celebrate this special time with their       
families. We hope everyone who      
celebrated had a wonderful time.  

Curriculum Information 
This week, you will have been emailed a 
Curriculum Information Sheet for your 
child/ren. I hope that you find this useful in 
providing information about the class 
curriculum content this term and that it 
helps you to support your child/ren in their 
learning.  

Staffing Update 
During the Easter holiday, I am 
delighted to inform you that Miss 
Abson got married and has returned 
to school as Mrs Spink. I am sure you 
will join us all in congratulating the 
happy couple and wishing them a lifetime of married bliss! 

Statutory Assessments 
The summer term is a very busy 

one due to statutory  assessments 

for pupils in several year groups. 

KS2 SATS for Y6 pupils: Monday 

13th May to Thursday 16th May  

Multiplication tables check Y4 pupils: Week beginning 

10th June 

Online Safety Newsletter 
Please find attached the April edition of our 
online safety newsletter. Please take time 
to read the advice which focuses upon   
Poppy Playtime, Cyberbullying and TikTok. It is with great sadness…... 

…..that I have to inform you that Mrs Earley, a highly        
respected and much-loved member of our team, has died. 
She had become increasingly poorly over the last few 
months and died peacefully, with her family at her side.  

On behalf of the Salterhebble community we have       
expressed our sympathy to her family. 

http://www.salterhebble.calderdale.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@salterhebble.calderdale.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

   
 

 

Reception — Felezia 
Year 1 — Eleni 

Year 2 — Violet 
Year 3 — Cairo 

Year 4 — Summer 
Year 5 — Darcey 

Year 6  - Jackson 
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